LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Executive Director of the Harrison County Utility
Authority will receive sealed Statements of Qualifications from qualified
individuals and firms for Consulting Engineering for the SP-13 Project for sewer
interceptor, pump station design, and construction management services at
10271 Express Drive, Gulfport, MS, in the Board Meeting Room, until 11:00 a.m.,
Friday, January 26, 2018. Then, at said office, Statements of Qualifications will be
publicly opened. All submittals will be referred to the Selection Committee for
review and grading.

The Authority intends to design and construct its SP-13 project to redirect flows
from its Long Beach Interceptor system to the CDBG-constructed 5-12D system.
The project may be constructed in phases depending on the availability of
construction funding. The selected firm shall be responsible for providing
engineering design and construction management services. Resident inspection
and construction testing services shall be performed by others. All services shall
be provided in accordance with applicable requirements of 40 U.S.C 1101 and will
be in accordance with the state law and regulations.

Information on the proposed project, submittal format, and proposed scope of
services is available to prospective proposers in the “Information to Offerors
Packet,” upon request from the Utility Authority office located at 10271 Express
Drive, Gulfport, MS 39503 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday
through Friday. MBE and/or WBE individuals/firms are encouraged to submit
proposals.

The Harrison County Utility Authority reserves the right to reject any and/or all
proposals.

Donald Scharr, P.E.
Executive Director
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